
From: Teresa Place
To: gflemming@umfa.ca
Subject: Strike support
Date: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 11:28:50 AM
Attachments: image002.png

Dear Faculty,
 
On behalf of the BCIT Faculty and Staff Association, I am writing to express our support for your job
action.
 
Your commitment to the quality of the education your students receive is shared by our members.
All faculty and staff should expect their institutions to be managed in a manner that’s fair,
reasonable, and equitable and we must take a stand when that is not the case. In attempting to
address workload issues, you are speaking for all academic workers who understand that access to
post-secondary education means very little if we do not protect the quality of that education. By
fighting for these rights, you are fighting to preserve the quality of public education across Canada. 
All these concerns are our concerns as well.  Your fight is our fight.  The BCIT Faculty and Staff
Association truly appreciates the sacrifices you are making to improving academic working
conditions.  We wish you all the best in bargaining.
 
Stay united and strong.
 
In solidarity,
 
Teresa Place
President
BCIT Faculty & Staff Association
TEL 604.412.7558 | BCITFSA.CA | BCITFSA
 

 
This communication, and any files or attachments transmitted with it, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which or
to whom it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. If the reader of this communication is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the
communication to the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by return email, telephone or fax
immediately, and delete this communication and destroy all copies. We thank you for your cooperation.
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